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NATIONAL ASSEMBLY

FOR WRITTEN REPLY

QUESTION 2415

DATE OF PUBLICATION IN INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER: 4 NOVEMBER 2016
(INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER NO 35-2016)


2415.	Mr M Waters (DA) to ask the Minister of Police:

Whether CAS 482/06/2016 opened at the Woodstock Police Station in Cape Town has been handed over to the Malawian authorities yet; if not, on what date will it be handed over to the specified authorities; if so, on what date was the specified docket handed over to the authorities?
NW2797E

REPLY:

The case docket, Woodstock CAS 482/06/2016 (Theft), has not been handed over to the Malawian authorities for investigation. The alleged crime was committed between 8 June 2016 and 19 June 2016 at 29 Low Street, Observatory, Cape Town and not in Malawi.  There is therefore no need for the case docket to be sent to Malawi for investigation. On 28 July 2016, the Senior Public Prosecutor at the Cape Town Magistrate’s Court declined to prosecute in this matter as there was no evidence linking the possible suspect to the perpetration of the crime.







